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ELECTION 2024: Thanks to all who turned in their ballots for the GVGA 2024 election! The following 

people have been reelected to a three year term on the Green Valley Golf Association: 

Liz Duguay 
Mike Grzechowiak 
Bob Victor 
 
Our thanks to Mike Reardon showing interest in joining the Board! We hope he considers joining us in 
the future when the opportunity presents itself.  
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY: Tis almost the season and we are planning on celebrating at a GVGA Christmas Party 
on Saturday, December 14th at 5:30. Members and their guests are welcome at no cost – and no need to 
let us know if you plan on attending! We will follow-up with specific details shortly. 
 
CORRECTION: **Patty Matthews said the Phil MacNeill was her partner, not Elaine’s in the MMM – 
Elaine and Phil were listed as winners – could someone let me know who Elaine’s partner was 
 
This is the last newsletter for this season. Hope your clubs get a chance to swing over the winter and we 
look forward to spring 2025! 
 


